March 18, 2005, Minutes
Warner Business Association

In Attendance:
Marc Violette
Don Regan
       Ginger Marsh




Barbara Maki
Maryann Plass

1 – Marc thought it would be a good idea to have the April meeting in the  evening to see 
     if more members could attend.  Meeting set of 3rd Thursday at 5:00.  Also, Marc will 
     speak with Peter St. James to see if he would want to become a member.

2 – Marc advised that Exit 9 ordinances were passed, which is good and bad.   The 
     ordinances limit the types of businesses in the Intervale District, and Marc believes 
     a lot of people didn’t realize what the whole thing was about when they voted as 
     Warner only showed part of the zoning ordinances that were being changed.  A big 
     change was the fact that now, no illuminated sign for new businesses are permitted, 
      which doesn’t help promote business growth.

3 - There was some discussion about the fact that Warner needs more business 

     people on the Zoning and Planning Boards, which would help promote business

     growth as opposed to the way it is now.

4 - Marc confirmed that R.C. Brayshaw has donated postcards for the mailing we plan to 
     do (for funds to purchase artificial Christmas trees).  WBA would have to pay for 
     the postage only.   The mailing should be out by April with a deadline date.  It was 
     also noted that we need at least $6000 in donations and not $4000 as stated in prior 
     meetings.
5 – It was noted there was a good turnout for the blood drive in February.

6 – Discussion began that it would be a good idea to have 1 Selectman become an ex-

     officio member of  WBA, i.e.-David Hartman.  Marc advised he will contact him about 

     this.  Afterwards, it was stated that perhaps we really should get someone from the 

     Planning Board to become a member.

7 – There are 33 paid members at this time.

8 – Marc took list of members from Ginger and call some of those who haven’t paid.

9 – Open discussion about whether or not the Fire Dept. could be expanding to Perkins

      Hardware.  

